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Year in review, 2023

Facebook
followers

9,149

A voice for our community

Constituent briefings 185

School and kinder visits 29

Personal birthday cards sent 5,151

Parliamentary contributions 190

Here to help

Member for Brighton

Constituent points of action 17,215

Big community-wide campaigns 12

Big community-wide petitions 4

Petition signatures gained 5,713

Electorate wide newsletters 10



KEEPING OUR STREETS SAFE

STOPPING INAPPROPRIATE
DEVELOPMENT

BACKING OUR SCHOOLS

James Newbury MP
Member for Brighton
315 New Street, Brighton, Victoria 3186
(03) 9592 1900
james.newbury@parliament.vic.gov.au

MORE POLICE RESOURCES

The State Government should be allocating
capital funding to schools, based on need, not
the political affiliation of the area they are
located in. Instead, it has been reported by
the media that the State Labor Government
directs ninety three percent of funding in
inner city suburbs, to schools located in Labor
electorates. 

This is despite many schools in our
community deserving funding. Sadly, our
schools have been overlooked.

We deserve to be safe, and feel safe, in our homes.
Yet we know that our community has been victim to
ongoing aggravated burglaries and home invasions.
Sadly, the State Labor Government has ignored
these crimes. The solution is simple. We need more
police resources and a new Brighton Police Station.
Instead, the Government has confirmed an
intention to shut Bayside Police Station at night.
James will continue speaking out, calling for more
police resources.

We need to put the brakes on inappropriate
development, because we have the right to protect
our amenity. The State Labor Government has
announced its intention to take away the rights of
the community to have a say in planning decisions.
Progress is a natural part of life, but that doesn’t
mean we should allow our planning system to be
government led. 

James will always be a strong voice advocating to
protect the amenity of our community.

If you oppose the Labor Government reducing
police resources in Bayside, use the QR code to
sign the petition.
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